Village of Clarksville
Planning Commission Minutes
July 16, 2015

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Planning Commission was held on July 16, 2015, at the
Clarksville Village Hall. Chairperson Robert Blocher called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

Planning Commissioners present — Chairperson Robert Blocher, Jordan Burnie, Rick Culp, Brian Reser,
Diane Sheldon and Ex Officio Robbie Mutschler. Absent - Vice Chair Nicole Nordhof.

Minutes of the June 18, 2015 meeting were read and approved.

Robbie provided a Council report:
o E Ferney speed limit has been reduced to 15mph and is now signed
e lLakewood Superintendent and Principal will be at the Village Hall on July 21 for a “Community
Connection” meeting

Bob reported that we are in desperate need of volunteers for the Recycling Center. The program has
become very successful. Many times, the bin is full before noon. The Village and the Township should
start thinking about what the future holds for the program as far as funding, size of program, etc.

Planning Commission reviewed the sidewalk construction and repair estimate packet provided by Fleis &
Vandenbrink. It is recommended that Council move forward with the project as proposed, but to see if
there is flexibility on the engineering cost since it is 15% of the overall cost of the project.

Tim Johnson will be present at the next meeting to work with Planning Commission on updating several
old ordinances (land division, subdivision control, etc.)

The Clarksville Business Grant program was reviewed by Planning Commission. The commission was
very pleased with the grant. This grant is a huge step forward for the Village’s vision of revitalizing

downtown.

The next Planning Commission meeting will be held August 20, 2015.
The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

Submitted by Jordan Burnie, Secretary



